
From: Seemann, Hank
To: Wr401program
Subject: Klamath Dam DEIR - Humboldt County comment letter
Date: Wednesday, February 13, 2019 4:02:24 PM
Attachments: Humboldt County comment letter 2-5-2019.pdf

Please confirm that this comment letter has been received and will be part of the record.  Thank
you.
 
---------------------- 
Hank Seemann 
Deputy Director - Environmental Services
Humboldt County Public Works Department 
1106 Second Street 
Eureka, CA  95501 
707-268-2680
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